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Greetings fellow Voyageurs 

     Well spring is here in the midwest and grass is greening 

up and flowers blooming. What does that mean for us in the 

Forty & Eight? Time to start growing our projects again and 

working on our programs. My Locale Voiture 1103 in 

Kokomo, IN just wrapped up a weekend fundraiser held at a 

Veteran friendly restaurant. We are raising funds for our 

Nurses Training program and our Child Welfare Program. 

When we are done we will have raised $1000.00 dollars for 

them. Why am I telling you this? Two reasons fundraising 

and then reporting to your Grand and then to National. 

Reports are due to National Child Welfare Director Joe 

Donovan by July 15th, 2021. National Child Welfare 

Director Joe Donovan also has a couple of Grands that have 

not paid for their pins this was due April 1, 2021. Please get 

those payments in ASAP so he can clear his books. The new 

pins have been ordered and should be available by the 
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middle of next month. Same pricing as last year with orders 

of 100 or more prepaid receiving a .25 cent discount at $2.75. 

Pins on consignment still pay the full price of $3.00 

ea.  National Child Welfare Director Joe has also asked that 

we be thinking of a new design for our 2022 pins. The new 

design will be approved at our National Promenade in 

Springfield, MO. Thanks again for all you do for our Child 

Welfare Program and the Forty & Eight in your service 

Sous Director Child Welfare Central Region Norm 

Crawford 

 


